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BELLO ANNOUNCES AMERICAN AIRLINES EXPANDING NONSTOP 

SEASONAL FLIGHTS FROM FREDERICK DOUGLASS - GREATER 

ROCHESTER INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT TO MIAMI 

Additional nonstop flights to Miami will be available from June 5th to August 14th; nonstop 

winter service will be offered for the second year in a row from November 13, 2021 through 

April 2, 2022 

ROCHESTER, NY — Monroe County Executive Adam Bello is pleased to announce that 

American Airlines will be extending its nonstop seasonal service from Frederick Douglass - 

Greater Rochester International Airport (ROC) to Miami International Airport (MIA). Additional 

flights will be available from June 5, 2021 through August 14, 2021. The service will also return 

for its second winter season on November 13, 2021 to April 2, 2022.  

“I am grateful to American Airlines for recognizing the importance of continued investment in 

our market and the interest of our snowbirds and travelers in having nonstop service to Miami 

during the summer and winter seasons,” said Bello. “American Airlines added nonstop service 

from ROC to MIA last year, which was the first time residents here had the opportunity to fly 

nonstop to MIA from our airport. These flights offer an affordable and convenient way for our 

residents and families to visit Florida’s largest international travel gateway and access service to 

more than 70 cities across the Caribbean and Latin America.” 

The nonstop service will operate Saturdays only on Embraer 175, 76-seat aircraft.  

Flight schedule: 

 

Start Date End Date 
Departure 

Airport 
Arrival 
Airport 

Departure 
Time 

Arrival Time Aircraft 

Jun 5, 2021 Aug 14, 2021 ROC MIA 7:15 10:24 E-175 

Jun 5, 2021 Aug 14, 2021 MIA ROC 19:55 23:12 E-175 

Nov 13, 2021 Apr 2, 2022 ROC MIA 7:30 11:00 E-175 

Nov 13, 2021 Apr 2, 2022 MIA ROC 19:50 23:05 E-175 



Passengers can begin booking tickets today online at www.aa.com. Strong passenger support of 

these nonstop flights demonstrates that our community can support additional nonstop service in 

the future. American Airlines schedules are subject to change based on demand and conditions 

due to COVID-19.  

The Frederick Douglass - Greater Rochester International Airport continues to take extra 

precautions to promote health and safety at the airport with the #ReadySetROC initiative. We 

have introduced new procedures and preparations as air travel begins to slowly grow as we 

emerge from the COVID-19 pandemic. Ongoing #ReadySetROC initiatives include enhanced 

cleaning, additional hand sanitizing stations, face covering policies, social distancing markers 

and reminders, plastic shields at all public counters and other educational materials. 
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